
From: Marshall Miller
To: Michael F. Goldman; David I. Harris
Cc: Richard Mather
Subject: RE: Letter regarding CCWS BACT Clarification
Date: Friday, September 8, 2017 10:11:11 AM

Dear Michael,
This draft of this letter was sent in error.  I would like to request it be revoked and  I will contact you
again with the correct draft of the letter.
 
-Marshall
 
______________________________________________________
Marshall Miller
Vice President of Finance & Operations
 
The Thornhill Companies
"A Family of Winegrowers"
(805) 318-6500 x6412
(805) 565-1327 (fax)
 

From: Marshall Miller 
Sent: Tuesday, September 5, 2017 9:44 PM
To: Michael F. Goldman <goldmanm@sbcapcd.org>; David I. Harris <HarrisD@sbcapcd.org>
Cc: Richard Mather (rmather@thornhillcompanies.com) <rmather@thornhillcompanies.com>
Subject: Letter regarding CCWS BACT Clarification
 
Dear Michael,
I wanted to email this to you to memorialize our understanding of the context of our permit. 
 
I look forward to seeing you tomorrow.
 
-Marshall
Notice of Confidentiality: The information contained in this electronic transmission, including
any and all attachments, is intended only for review and use by the individual(s) to whom the
transmission is addressed, and may contain privileged and confidential information. If the
reader of this transmission is not the intended addressee, you are hereby notified that any
review, dissemination, distribution or copying of this transmission, or any attachments, is
strictly prohibited. If you receive this transmission in error, please immediately notify the
sender by reply email and destroy any and all electronic and paper copies.
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